
                                                                                                                  

Members are reminded that Minutes of GPC Meetings are held in an appropriately identified file in the 

Club Office. 

Development and Recruitment – Our 5 planned taster sessions have now been completed and the GPC 

approved 5 applications for membership, Ann & Robert Pearson, Wyn Jackson, Norma Kalbraier and 

Keith Preston.  A further 6 applications have since been received and a few more are expected and will 

be dealt with as the two week approval periods expire.  A ‘Meet and Greet’ session is planned for 

Saturday 18 June at 10.30am to explain the workings of the Club to the new and recent members.  We 

are sure that all existing members will look after our new members, make them welcome and help them 

to become involved both socially and in bowling.  Thanks to all who helped in the taster sessions both 

on and off the green.  We are always looking for new members so if you know of anyone who is 

interested let the GPC know and we can arrange introductory sessions. 

New Member Contact Details – As new members come into the Club their contact details are added to 

the Club Handbook as an addendum sheet in front of the address lists. 

Website – Keep up to date with news, fixtures and event photographs, Gala Jumbles day photos now 

available. 

Social and Club Events – Our next major event will be the Barbeque on Saturday 25 June, tickets are 

now on sale from any member of the GPC, or just add your name and ticket requirements to the list on 

the board in the Clubhouse and tickets will be made available..  We need your support for this one and 

remember you can bring along non-members. 

Competitions File – After being missing for quite some time the file has been found by Allison ‘Marples’ 

Storey to the relief of all those who have events to organise.  Well done Allison! 

Green and Site –Work is progressing in accordance with the summer programme. The GPC are aware 

that despite explanatory notices on the ‘Greens’ notice board there is still a great deal of confusion and 

misunderstanding in following the booking and rotational instructions for use of the green.  At its next 

meeting the GPC will have a further look at the guidelines and see how the situation can be improved. 

Open Competitions – Reminder that all ‘Open competition’ notices from other clubs are in a single 

folder which hangs on the main mixed noticeboard. 

  

Next GPC Meeting – Monday 18 July 2016 at 9.00am in the Clubhouse. 

PONTELAND BOWLING CLUB 

JUNE/JULY 2016 NEWSLETTER 


